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Worth the Trip

Do not forget that a major, six-state association conference is coming up on November18-19. The
Southwest Home Care & Hospice conference is the product of the associations from Arizona, Colorado,
Louisiana, New Mexico, Oklahoma, and Utah, and the Arizona Hospice and Palliative Care Organization.
Scroll down for the details. Or click here: hhau.org/event-3956737. This conference will be aimed at the
need of medical and non-medical providers in these six states but I would bet, if you asked nicely, they
would let you register from the other 44.

I will also be moderating an expert panel in another free webinar on November 12 for Care Connect. Scroll
to the top of this page and click on their banner ad for the details about "How Technology Enhances
Homecare in an Increasingly Remote World." You will be impressed with a lineup that includes Jim
Rolla, SVP, VNSYNY Partners in Care.



